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Karen Hay

From: Bill Brown
Sent: March-04-19 12:21 PM
To: Karen Hay
Subject: FW: St Peter and St Paul

FYI 
 

 
Bill Brown, MCIP 
Director of Development Services 
Tel: 1-250-414-7146 
 

From: Deborah Liske  
Sent: March-04-19 12:07 PM 
To: Bill Brown 
Subject: FW: St Peter and St Paul 
 
Copy of correspondence forwarded as per CAO, Laurie Hurst's direction for Information. 
 

 
Deborah Liske 
Office Administrator of Corporate Services 
Tel: 1-250-414-7136 
 

From: Laurie Hurst  
Sent: March-04-19 09:11 AM 
To: Deborah Liske 
Subject: FW: St Peter and St Paul 
 
For mail log, thanks. 
 

 
Laurie Hurst, CPA, CGA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Tel: 1-250-414-7133 
 

From: Barb Desjardins  
Sent: March-03-19 3:21 PM 
To: Laurie Hurst 
Subject: Fwd: St Peter and St Paul 
 
Public input for St Peter and Pauls 

Sent from my iPad 
 
 
Barbara Desjardins 
Mayor 
Tel: 1-250-883-1944 
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Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jim Ahlers  
Date: March 3, 2019 at 3:03:19 PM PST 
To: <mayor.and.council@esquimalt.ca> 
Subject: St Peter and St Paul 

Hello; 
 
  I attended the open house with regard to the changes proposed for the church of St Peter and St 
Paul.  I must give credit to the people involved in the Heritage Advisory Panel for the work they 
have done but I still fail to see why it is necessary to alter a heritage structure that has remained 
unaltered for over one hundred and fifty years.  The proposal they are recommending requires 
removing part of a stain glass window, opening up the wall for a doorway and adding a very big 
porch to the south side. All this effort is apparently so people won't have to walk outside to the 
adjacent building to use the washroom.  I feel this building has significant heritage importance 
for the Township of Esquimalt.  It predates Confederation and was part of the Naval base that 
protected the new British Colony from invasion.  I feel to alter this building in any way would be 
a travesty to the history of this country. 
 
  Could you please keep me posted when Council is going to review this proposal. 
 
  Thank you, James Ahlers. 




